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HYDRO-ELECTRIC POWER COMMISSION OF ONTARIO

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

TORONTO

January 12, 1934,

Dear Miss Edmondson:

Please thank Mr. Meighen -
and yourself of eourse - for sending
along the "Overseas Addresses®,

It was very kind of him %o
think of {¢, and I know I shall en-
Joy reading them, after which I shall

keep the book among my treasured pos-
sessionss

In spite of your pessimistiec
philosophy of the other day, I hope
you are going to have a happy 1934.

Yours sificerely,

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 295)
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